Wendy Strangeway

From:

Kelsall Mcewen

Sent:

13 November 2016 10:37

To:

Planning

Subject:

NYM/2015/0885/FL

Dear Sir/Madam.

I would like to make a short comment in reference to the site visit last month.

At the end of the meeting the chairman suggested that Mr Dobbie and myself have a conversation to discuss the possibility of him seeking planning permission for his development in the south paddock rather than close to the neighbouring properties.

I approached Mr Dobbie but unfortunately he refused to discuss the matter.

Regards

Kelsall McEwen.

1 4 NOV 2016